
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 
 

Director of Business Services 
Date: September 29, 2015 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Interim Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re: Quarterly Report for Bond  
 

We would like to discuss the 2013 Bond update and Dashboard Quarterly Report at the 
Building and Site Committee meeting on Monday, October 5, 2015. Plante Moran Cresa 
will present the information and be available for questions. Please let me know if you have 
any questions. Thank you. 
 
 
LA/kp 

 
c: Board of Education 
 
 

 
 

 


